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John’s
Picture Perfect

Contest

WIN
For February, we have four winners!

Start snapping today, and send us your best results!
Four winners will receive a $25 Shell Gas Card.
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• The contest is open to all Club members in good
standing. Non-members are welcome to submit,
but only Club members are eligible to win the 
monthly prize.

• If your photograph does not win, you are welcome 
to re-submit.

• Winners are chosen by Club staff.
All decisions will be final.

• You must certify (if asked) that you indeed took the
picture. No ringers!

• Photos can be submitted either on paper or digitally.
Please don’t send both.

• If you want your print photo returned, please write
your name, address and phone number on the back
of your photo.

• Photos can be of any subject matter: vacation,

portraits, families, landscapes, still lifes, pets, etc.
Subject matter must be appropriate for Alive!

• Paper prints can be mailed to: Picture Perfect Contest,
Alive!, City Employees Club of Los Angeles, 350 S.
Figueroa St., Suite 700, Los Angeles, CA 90071

• Digital photos optimally should be between 100K and
2 megabytes in size and may be e-mailed to:
pictureperfect@cityemployeesclub.com

• The contest is all in good fun:The Club cannot be
responsible for delays in delivering Alive!, or for
delays in the transmission of responses.

“This picture was taken at the Mono Lake Tulfa and wildlife preserve in the Owens Valley. It kind of looks

like a raccoon.” 

– David Mills, DWP
John’s comments: You’re absolutely right. It does look like a raccoon!

NEXT DEADLINE: February 15
Happy Snapping!

Trader Joe’s
Gift Card$25

FOUR PRIZES

Runners Up:
Barbara Johnson, Gina Enrile-Caguiat, Jennifer Smith

“I took this photo of Disney Hall from the Music Center.” 

– Arvin Lopez, Engineering, Public Works

John’s comments: And just when you think you’ve seen every angle of the

Disney Hall! Great composition, Arvin!

“This badger came into our lunch area and hung around for a few minutes. I was about 10 feet from him

when I took these pictures.” 
– Ron Angst, DWP

John’s comments: For those of you who thought you had too many unwanted guests in your lunch area!

“I’ve come across this favorite photo of mine. I took it in June at my kid’s birthday. It is not a posed photo; I was
just lucky to capture the moment of wonderment. Up there is a new toy: a ‘flying saucer’.” 

– Robbie HorvathJohn’s comments: Robbie, this reminds me of the time the kids and I flew the same type of flying saucer …
and this is exactly what they looked like when it took off into the sky! (Unfortunately I didn’t get a picture
because I was too busy trying to run out of its crazy flying pattern.)


